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August 10, 2023 
 
To:   Whom it may concern, 

 
From:   Hermes F. Norero, P.E. 

Florida Registered Professional Engineer #73778 
 
On behalf of:  Oldcastle BuildingEnvelopeTM 

8655 Elm Fair Blvd 
Tampa, FL 33610 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
To the best of my knowledge, the submitted product(s) conforms to the current Edition of Florida Building 
Code. 
 
Please note that I do not have, nor will I acquire, a financial interest in any company manufacturing or 
distributing the product(s) for which the reports are being issued. 
 
I also do not have, nor will I acquire, any financial interest with the Laboratory that performed the test(s), or 
with the Engineer witnessing the test(s) and sealing the test report(s). 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hermes F. Norero, P.E. 
Florida Registered Professional Engineer #73778 
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